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Mr. Leif J. Norrholm, Chief
Vendor Inspection Branch
Division of Reactor Inspection and

Licensee Performance
Office of Nuclear Reactor Regulation

,

United States Nuclear Regulatory Commission
Washington, DC 20555-0001

Reference: NRC Letter Dated December 16, 1993
Docket No. 99900902

Dear Mr. Norrholm:

This acknowledges receipt of the referenced letter concerning
error notices from Boeing Computer Services.

Although our initial assessment indicates no impact on any
nuclear related projects, we request additional time to further
evaluate some of the error noti tu which are not presently
available. Copies of these have een requested from Boeing
Computer Services. Upon receipt of these documents and
completion of our evaluation, we will provide a summary for
your review.

Please address any questions to the undersigned.

Sincerely,

WYLE LABORATORIES
Eastern Operations

&
Edward W. Smit
Director of Contracts and Purchasing
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